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ANNOUNCEMENTS: FALL SEMESTER

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Thursday, Nov. 29 . ...

. . MUSLIM MINISTRIES:DELMAR KINGSWRITER AND RON PECK
Friday, Nov30 .....-.-

. . MUSLIM MINISTRIES:DELMAR KINGSWRITER AND RON PECK
Monday, Dec. 3 . ... .- . ..... KEITH ELDER, ONTANA DISTRICT YOUTH DIRECTOR
Tuesday, Dec. 4 . . . .« - s e LORT McCONNELL, IDAHO DISTRICT YOUTH DIRECTOR
wednesday, Dec. B .« oo oo ee o0t MONTY HIPP, NORTHWEST DISTRICT YOUTH DIRECTOR

"IT'S A PARTY! That’s right...all students who live in Washington and Northern Idaho are invited to the
Millard Building on December 4, from 7 - 8 p.m. We will be meeting for FREE FOOD, FREE "STUFF"
and FREE ENTERTAINMENT. Don't miss this awesome event! Watch for details; You snooze you
lose!!" - Yours Truly, Monty Hipp, N.W. District Youth Director.

ALL SOPHOMORES!!! If you are interested in becoming involved in planning activities for your class
and the entire Student Body, please mark November 29 on your calendar. On this evening from 6:00 -
7:00 p.m. we will meet in the side room of the cafeteria to discuss future events for our class in the
months ahead. If you have any questions, please contact Delvin Chittim, Ext. 7602

M.S.A. News! Make it a point to visit the MSA Bulletin Board in the Student Center. There is
jmportant information that pertains to you! Please come by today!

LIP SYNC AND OPEN DORMS! Sign up today at the receptionist desk in the Administration Building.
You must sign up in order to perform. NO traditional Christmas songs! The wackier the better but
they MUST be in good taste. - Any questions please call Jon Norman, Ext. 7211.

KCNC RADIO WORKSHOP CLASS will be offered Spring Semester. The station is working now SO all
D.J.'s should be doing their shows. You have up to two weeks after Registration to sign up for this
class without being charged. Please sign up now! This is a FUN class and it gives you great experience
in Radio!! (Lani Meyers)

FUTURE LEADERS OF AMERICA!!! " RA Applications are now available at your respective Dean’s
Office or at the Dean of Student’s Office. If you have any questions, please see Dean Mike Nosser or
Dean Deanna Stone. Thank's!!!!

WE ARE GLAD TO ANNOUNCE THE NC EAGLES CHEERLEADERS FOR THE 1990-91 SEASON:
Captain: Nancy Podruchney; Co-Captain: Natalie Grant; Other cheerleaders include - Lori Anne
Mullins, Liz Williams, Danielle Treat, Larena Mellick and Dana Anderson. CONGRATULATIONS! Let's
do our best in supporting them this year!




FOR ALL STUDENTS * * * POLICY ON CORRESPONDENCE STUDY * * *

There has been a change of policy regarding Correspondence credits effective with our new 1990-92
college catalog. "All credits earned through correspondence must be completed prior to the beginning of
the final semester preceding graduation." There will be some flexibility in the application of this new
guideline for the first year, and exceptions will be granted as needed to seniors who entered NC under a
different catalog. All other students are asked to plan ahead carefully. If you have questions. . .

please feel free to stop by the Office of Admissions and Records.

LAKE BOREN - - CHRISTIAN CENTER (A/G) in Renton is looking for a part-time Youth Pastor.
This position begins the first week in December. The salary is $500 per month. Contact Darrel Stott
at 1-228-0810.

SUMMER MINISTRY TEAMS FOR 1991

It's time to begin the selection process for our Summer Ministry Teams for the summer of 1991.

Summer Ministry Team travel is one of the most wonderful experiences an N.C. student can have. Each
year the College sends out four teams (3-5 members each) to travel for ten weeks somewhere in the
Northwest Region to minister in youth camps and churches. They not only minister the gospel in music,
drama, and preaching, but they have opportunity to interest other young people in becoming students at
Northwest College.

We are looking for students with a heart for ministry who have talent that they would like to use for
God’s purposes. Scholarships are available for next year’s tuition for all Summer Ministry Team
participants.

SMT Interviews

Every individual who is interested in traveling on a Summer Ministry Team during the summer of 1991
needs to come to the receptionist’s desk in the Administration Building to pick up a Summer Ministry
Team Application form and sign up for an interview time with Bob Foster, the Assistant to the President
for College Relations. Interviews will be held in his office during the afternoons of December 10, 11, and
12. Application forms must be filled out and returned to the College Relations Office by noon of
December 6. Members of teams that are already organized still need to interview individually. Be sure
all your team members sign up and fill out an application individually. Summer Ministry Team
auditions and team interviews will be held on Tuesday and Thursday evening January 29 and 31, 1991.

Thank’s for considering this wonderful ministry opportunity. If you have any questions. please contact
the College Relations Office at Extension 211.

BOOKSTORE WINNING NUMBER FOR THIS WEEK IS - 392887




